Subject: RO0232 PHONE_LOG_2009-02-20

Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 2/24/2009 10:04 AM
End: Tue 2/24/2009 10:04 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with John Jay regarding most recent directive letter. Site not close to closure. He had
redevelopment plans that may include residential development in this area of site. | indicated that
residential development would require a more stringent site cleanup. Development plans will go for
public comment in March.



